January 5, 1973

Mr,., Michael Rehyaian
31-17 68th Street
doodside, Hew York

Dear Michael:

Jack told me about your wonderful offer to contribute
$2,500 worth of services in connection with publications
we urgently need during 1973.

It is truly a magnanimous gesture and one we partdécularly
appreciate since there are things we need to have published

and now may be able to see our way clear to getting one or
two of them underway.

4May God bless vou for your devoted service to vour
community and Church.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian
Primate
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